
BLACK HORSE PIKE REGIONAL SCHOOL DISTRICT  

BOARD OF EDUCATON SHARED SERVICES COMMITTEE  

MINUTES 

February 16, 2017 

 

In attendance:  Kevin Bucceroni, Pat Wilson, Bill Murray, Kevin McElroy, Anthony 

Tarsatana, Dr. Brian Repici, Frank Rizzo 

 

 

1. Anthony Tarsatana summarized the current GTHA shared service agreement with 

the committee. 

 

2. Anthony Tarsatana discussed the potential for a shared service agreement with 

Gloucester Township.  The committee asked him to research all possibilities with 

the Township. 

 

 

3. Anthony Tarsatana discussed the potential for a shared service agreement with the 

Borough of Runnemede.  The committee asked him to research all possibilities 

with the Borough. 

 

4. Anthony Tarsatana proposed a possible expansion of the GTHA shared service 

agreement at the Senior Center. A Board member voiced a concern that our school 

employees should not be spread too thin with work in a Shared Services 

arrangement. 

 

 


